
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING � SEPTEMBER 8, 2003 
 
 OCTOBER 2, 2003 PROVINCIAL ELECTION 
 COUNCILLOR MARIO G. RACCO 
 WAIVER OF SALARY 
 
 Recommendation 
 
 Councillor Mario G. Racco recommends that the following resolution be approved: 
 

Whereas Councillor Mario G. Racco has announced his intention to run in the October 2, 
2003 Provincial Election; 
 
And Whereas Councillor Mario G. Racco has clearly expressed his continuing 
commitment to his current municipal office and as a member of Vaughan Council 
throughout the Provincial campaign; 
 
Now Therefore be it resolved that Councillor Mario G. Racco has advised staff that he will 
waive his Council salary, effective September 2, 2003, (the date the Provincial Election 
was called), up to and including the October 2, 2003 election day; 
 
And accordingly that staff make the necessary arrangements to have his salary withheld 
during this time period.   
 
Attachment 
 
1. Letter to City Manager dated September 2, 2003 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Mario G. Racco 
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